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A Manual of Religious Belief May 19 2021
The Chinese Typewriter Sep 30 2019 How Chinese characters
triumphed over the QWERTY keyboard and laid the foundation for
China's information technology successes today. Chinese writing
is character based, the one major world script that is neither
alphabetic nor syllabic. Through the years, the Chinese written
language encountered presumed alphabetic universalism in the
form of Morse Code, Braille, stenography, Linotype, punch cards,
word processing, and other systems developed with the Latin
alphabet in mind. This book is about those encounters—in
particular thousands of Chinese characters versus the typewriter
and its QWERTY keyboard. Thomas Mullaney describes a
fascinating series of experiments, prototypes, failures, and
successes in the century-long quest for a workable Chinese
typewriter. The earliest Chinese typewriters, Mullaney tells us,
were figments of popular imagination, sensational accounts of
twelve-foot keyboards with 5,000 keys. One of the first Chinese
typewriters actually constructed was invented by a Christian
missionary, who organized characters by common usage (but
promoted the less-common characters for “Jesus" to the common
usage level). Later came typewriters manufactured for
use in from
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Chinese offices, and typewriting schools that turned out trained
“typewriter girls” and “typewriter boys.” Still later was the
“Double Pigeon” typewriter produced by the Shanghai Calculator
and Typewriter Factory, the typewriter of choice under Mao.
Clerks and secretaries in this era experimented with alternative
ways of organizing characters on their tray beds, inventing an
input method that was the first instance of “predictive text.”
Today, after more than a century of resistance against the
alphabetic, not only have Chinese characters prevailed, they form
the linguistic substrate of the vibrant world of Chinese
information technology. The Chinese Typewriter, not just an
“object history” but grappling with broad questions of
technological change and global communication, shows how this
happened. A Study of the Weatherhead East Asian Institute
Columbia University
Mutual Aid Sep 03 2022 Mutual aid is the radical act of caring for
each other while working to change the world. Around the globe,
people are faced with a spiralling succession of crises, from the
Covid-19 pandemic and climate change-induced fires, floods, and
storms to the ongoing horrors of mass incarceration, racist
policing, brutal immigration enforcement, endemic gender
violence, and severe wealth inequality. As governments fail to
respond to—or actively engineer—each crisis, ordinary people are
finding bold and innovative ways to share resources and support
the vulnerable. Survival work, when done alongside social
movement demands for transformative change, is called mutual
aid. This book is about mutual aid: why it is so important, what it
looks like, and how to do it. It provides a grassroots theory of
mutual aid, describes how mutual aid is a crucial part of powerful
movements for social justice, and offers concrete tools for
organizing, such as how to work in groups, how to foster a
collective decision-making process, how to prevent and address
conflict, and how to deal with burnout. Writing for those new to
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long time, Dean Spade draws on years of organizing to offer a
radical vision of community mobilization, social transformation,
compassionate activism, and solidarity.
Girl Online Oct 24 2021 What happens when a woman goes
online? She becomes a girl. The unwritten contract of the
internet, that a user is what is used, extends from the wellexamined issue of data privacy and consent to the very selves
women are encouraged to create in order to appear. Invited to
self-construct as “girls online,” vloggers, bloggers and influencers
sign a devil’s bargain: a platform on the condition they commodify
themselves, eternally youthful, cute and responsibility-free, hiding
offline domestic, professional and emotional labour while paying
for their online presence with “accounts” of personal
“experience.” Told via the arresting personal narrative of one
woman negotiating the (cyber)space between her identities as
girl, mother, writer, and commodified online persona, Girl Online
is written in a plethora of the online styles, from programming
language to the blog/diary, from tweets to lyric prose, taking in
selfies, social media, celebrity and Cyberfeminism.
The Driving Manual Apr 29 2022
The Routledge Companion to Literature and Economics Jan 03
2020 The study of literature and economics is by no means a new
one, but since the financial crash of 2008, the field has grown
considerably with a broad range of both fiction and criticism. The
Routledge Companion to Literature and Economics is the first
authoritative guide tying together the seemingly disparate areas
of literature and economics. Drawing together 38 critics, the
Companion offers both an introduction and a springboard to this
sometimes complex but highly relevant field. With sections on
"Critical traditions," "Histories," "Principles," and "Contemporary
culture," the book looks at examples from Medieval and
Renaissance literature through to poetry of the Great Depression
and novels depicting the 2008 financial crisis. Covering topics
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essays offer indispensable analysis of the relationship between
literary studies and the economy. Representing a wide spectrum
of approaches, this book introduces the basics of economics,
while engaging with essential theory and debate. As the reality of
economic hardship and disparity is widely acknowledged and
spreads across disciplines, this Companion offers students and
scholars a chance to enter this crucially important
interdisciplinary area.
Sociology of Discourse Jul 21 2021 Sociology of Discourse takes
the perspective that collective actors like social movements are
capable of creating social change from below by creating new
institutions through alternative discourses. Institutionalization
becomes a process of moving away from existing institutions
towards creating new ones. While discourses entail openness and
enable the questioning of what is instituted, institutions offer
continuity and stability to social mobilizations. This dual
movement of openness and stabilization explains how social
struggles ensure their continuity, without completely assuming
the logic of the dominant order. The book proposes an analytical
model of social change, which is unfolded through three
intertwined areas: discourse, communication, and institution.
Collective experiences of social change, from the antiglobalization movement to Occupy, illustrate the main theoretical
points and concepts. Through the example of the Platform for
People Affected by Mortgages, the book concludes by analyzing
how social change from below is possible.
The Total Fishing Manual (Paperback Edition) Dec 26 2021
"Originally published in 2013."--Verso page.
Chronometres Feb 13 2021 What does it mean to feel time, to
sense its passing along the sinews and nerves of the body as
much as the synapses of the mind? And how do books, as material
arrangements of print and paper, mediate such temporal
experiences? Chronometres: Devotional Literature, Duration, and
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practices of religious literature, the single largest market for
print in Victorian Britain. It examines poetic cycles by John Keble,
Alfred Tennyson, Christina Rossetti, and Frances Ridley Havergal;
family prayer manuals, Sunday-reading books and periodicals;
and devotional gift books and daily textbooks. Designed for
diurnal and weekly reading, chronometrical literature tuned its
readers' attentions to the idea of eternity and the everlasting
peace of spiritual transcendence, but only in so far as it parcelled
out reading into discrete increments that resembled the new
industrial time-scales of factories and railway schedules.
Chronometres thus takes up print culture, affect theory, and the
religious turn in literary studies in order to explore the
intersections between devotional practice and the condition of
modernity. It argues that what defines Victorian devotional
literature is the experience of its time signatures, those
structures of feeling associated with its reading durations. For
many Victorians, reading devotionally increasingly meant reading
in regular portions and often according to the calendar and workday in contrast to the liturgical year. Keeping pace with the
temporal measures of modernity, devotion became a routinized
practice: a way of synchronizing the interior life of spirit with the
exigencies of clock time. Chronometres considers how the
deliverances afforded through time-scaled reading are
persistently materialised in the body, both that of the book and of
the reader. Recognizing that literature and devotion are not
timeless abstractions, it asks how the materiality of books,
conceived as horological relationships through reading, might
bring about the felt experience of time. Even as Victorian
devotion invites us to tarry over the page, it also prompts the
question: what if it is 'eternity' that keeps time with the clock?
Vicarious Kinks Jan 27 2022 In Vicarious Kinks, Ummni Khan
looks at the mass of claims that film, feminism, the human
sciences, and law make about sadomasochism and its
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legal regulation of sadomasochist pornography and practice.
How to Blow Up a Pipeline Jul 01 2022 Property will cost us the
earth The science on climate change has been clear for a very
long time now. Yet despite decades of appeals, mass street
protests, petition campaigns, and peaceful demonstrations, we
are still facing a booming fossil fuel industry, rising seas, rising
emission levels, and a rising temperature. With the stakes so
high, why haven't we moved beyond peaceful protest? In this
lyrical manifesto, noted climate scholar (and saboteur of SUV
tires and coal mines) Andreas Malm makes an impassioned call
for the climate movement to escalate its tactics in the face of
ecological collapse. We need, he argues, to force fossil fuel
extraction to stop--with our actions, with our bodies, and by
defusing and destroying its tools. We need, in short, to start
blowing up some oil pipelines. Offering a counter-history of how
mass popular change has occurred, from the democratic
revolutions overthrowing dictators to the movement against
apartheid and for women's suffrage, Malm argues that the
strategic acceptance of property destruction and violence has
been the only route for revolutionary change. In a braided
narrative that moves from the forests of Germany and the streets
of London to the deserts of Iraq, Malm offers us an incisive
discussion of the politics and ethics of pacifism and violence,
democracy and social change, strategy and tactics, and a
movement compelled by both the heart and the mind. Here is how
we fight in a world on fire.
The Bibliographer's Manual of English Literature
Containing an Account of Rare, Curious, and Useful Books,
Published in Or Relating to Great Britain and Ireland, from
the Invention of Printing Jun 07 2020
Recto/verso Jul 09 2020
Modernism and Close Reading Jun 27 2019 The kinship
between modernism and close reading has long between taken
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the archives, timeframes, and cultural contexts of global
modernist studies proliferate, the field's rapport with close
reading no longer appears self-evident or guaranteed--even
though for countless students studying literary modernism still
invariably means studying close reading. This authoritative
collection of essays illuminates close reading's conceptual,
institutional, and pedagogical genealogies as a means of
examining its enduring potential. David James brings together a
cast of world-renowned scholars to offer an account of some of
the things we might otherwise know, and need to know, about the
history of modernist theories of reading, before then providing a
sense of how the futures for critical reading look different in light
of the multiple ways in which modernism has been close read.
Modernism and Close Reading responds to a contemporary
climate of unprecedented reconstitution for the field: it takes
stock of close reading's methodological possibilities in the wake
of modernist studies' geographical, literary-historical, and
interdisciplinary expansions; and it shows how the political,
ethical, and aesthetic consequences of attending to matters of
form complicate ideological preconceptions about the practice of
formalism itself. By reassessing the intellectual commitments and
institutional conditions that have shaped modernism in criticism
as well as in the classroom, we are able to ask new questions
about close reading that resonate across literary and cultural
studies. Invigorating that critical venture, this volume enriches
our vocabulary for addressing close reading's perpetual
development and diversification.
Poetics of Opposition in Contemporary Spain Jun 19 2021
Pairing cultural analysis in urban contexts with interdisciplinary
approaches to political culture, this book argues that recent
cultural production in Spain grapples with the conditions and
possibilities for social transformation in dialogue with the ongoing
crisis, neoliberal governance, and political culture in Spain's
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Adorno and Art Sep 22 2021 A comprehensive, critical and
accessible account of Theodor W. Adorno's materialist-dialectical
aesthetic theory of art from a contemporary perspective, this
volume shows how Adorno's critical theory is awash with images
crystallising thoughts to such a degree that it has every reason to
be described as aesthetic.
Data Mining and Learning Analytics Apr 05 2020 Addresses the
impacts of data mining on education and reviews applications in
educational research teaching, and learning This book discusses
the insights, challenges, issues, expectations, and practical
implementation of data mining (DM) within educational
mandates. Initial series of chapters offer a general overview of
DM, Learning Analytics (LA), and data collection models in the
context of educational research, while also defining and
discussing data mining’s four guiding principles— prediction,
clustering, rule association, and outlier detection. The next series
of chapters showcase the pedagogical applications of Educational
Data Mining (EDM) and feature case studies drawn from
Business, Humanities, Health Sciences, Linguistics, and Physical
Sciences education that serve to highlight the successes and
some of the limitations of data mining research applications in
educational settings. The remaining chapters focus exclusively on
EDM’s emerging role in helping to advance educational
research—from identifying at-risk students and closing
socioeconomic gaps in achievement to aiding in teacher
evaluation and facilitating peer conferencing. This book features
contributions from international experts in a variety of fields.
Includes case studies where data mining techniques have been
effectively applied to advance teaching and learning Addresses
applications of data mining in educational research, including:
social networking and education; policy and legislation in the
classroom; and identification of at-risk students Explores Massive
Open Online Courses (MOOCs) to study the effectiveness of
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communication patterns among users and students Features
supplementary resources including a primer on foundational
aspects of educational mining and learning analytics Data Mining
and Learning Analytics: Applications in Educational Research is
written for both scientists in EDM and educators interested in
using and integrating DM and LA to improve education and
advance educational research.
All that is Solid Melts Into Air Oct 12 2020 The experience of
modernization -- the dizzying social changes that swept millions of
people into the capitalist world -- and modernism in art, literature
and architecture are brilliantly integrated in this account.
Intellectual and Manual Labour Aug 02 2022 Alfred SohnRethel’s Intellectual and Manual Labour is a major text of postwar Marxist theory with ongoing relevance to current debates
about value, abstraction, and domination.
Research Methods for the Digital Humanities Apr 17 2021 This
volume introduces the reader to the wide range of methods that
digital humanities employ, and offers a practical guide to the
study, interpretation, and presentation of cultural material and
practices. In this instance, the editors consider digital humanities
to include both the use of computing to understand cultural
material in new ways, and the application of theories and
methods from the humanities to interpret new technologies. Each
chapter provides a step-by-step guide to cutting-edge
methodologies so that students can make informed decisions
about the methods they use, consider ethical practices, follow
practical procedures, and present their work effectively. Readers
will develop practical and reflexive understandings of the
software and digital devices that they study and use for research,
and the book will help new researchers collaborate and
contribute to their scholarly communities, and to public
discourse. As contemporary humanities work becomes
increasingly interdisciplinary, and increasingly permeated by and
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navigate an evolving academic environment. Humanities and
social sciences students will find this textbook an invaluable
resource for assessing and creating digital projects.
Framing Roberto Bolaño Sep 10 2020 This is one of the first
books to trace the development of Roberto Bolaño's work from
the beginning to the end of his career. It will appeal to graduates
and researchers working on Bolaño and Latin American
Literature generally, particularly the novel, and twentieth- and
twenty-first-century literature.
Georges Perec’s Geographies Oct 31 2019 Georges Perec,
novelist, filmmaker and essayist, was one of the most inventive
and original writers of the twentieth century. A fascinating aspect
of his work is its intrinsically geographical nature. With major
projects on space and place, Perec’s writing speaks to a variety of
geographical, urban and architectural concerns, both in a
substantive way, including a focus on cities, streets, homes and
apartments, and in a methodological way, experimenting with
methods of urban exploration and observation, classification,
enumeration and taxonomy.
The Shakespearean Archive May 31 2022 "Why is Shakespeare so
often associated with information technologies and with the idea
of archiving itself? Alan Galey explores this question through the
entwined histories of Shakespearean texts and archival
technologies over the past four centuries. In chapters dealing
with the archive, the book, photography, sound, information, and
data, Galey analyses how Shakespeare became prototypical
material for publishing experiments, and new media projects, as
well as for theories of archiving and computing. Analysing
examples of the Shakespearean archive from the seventeenth
century to today, he takes an original approach to Shakespeare
and new media that will be of interest to scholars of the digital
humanities, Shakespeare studies, archives, and media history.
Rejecting the idea that current forms of computing are the result
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book instead offers a critical prehistory of digitisation read
through the afterlives of Shakespeare's texts"-Psychiatry in Crisis Feb 25 2022 The field of academic
psychiatry is in crisis, everywhere. It is not merely a health crisis
of resource scarcity or distribution, competing claims and
practice models, or level of development from one country to
another, but a deeper, more fundamental crisis about the very
definition and the theoretical basis of psychiatry. The kinds of
questions that represent this crisis include whether psychiatry is
a social science (like psychology or anthropology), whether it is
better understood as part of the humanities (like philosophy,
history, and literature), or if the future of psychiatry is best
assured as a branch of medicine (based on genetics and
neuroscience)? In fact, the question often debated since the
beginning of modern psychiatry concerns the biomedical model so
that part of psychiatry’s perpetual self-questioning is to what
extent it is or is not a branch of medicine. This unique and bold
volume offers a representative and critical survey of the history of
modern psychiatry with deeply informed transdisciplinary
readings of the literature and practices of the field by two
professors of psychiatry who are active in practice and engaged
in research and have dual training in scientific psychiatry and
philosophy. In alternating chapters presenting contrasting
arguments for the future of psychiatry, the two authors conclude
with a dialogue between them to flesh out the theoretical,
research, and practical implications of psychiatry’s current crisis,
outlining areas of divergence, consensus, and fruitful
collaborations to revision psychiatry today. The volume is
scrupulously documented but written in accessible language with
capsule summaries of key areas of theory, research, and practice
for the student and practitioner alike in the social and human
sciences and in medicine, psychiatry, and the neurosciences.
The Bibliographer's Manual of English Literature Nov 12 2020
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the paradoxical condition of the new digital normal versus a lived
state of emergency. There is a heightened, post-Snowden
awareness; we know we are under surveillance but we click,
share, rank and remix with a perverse indifference to
technologies of capture and cultures of fear. Despite the incursion
into privacy by companies like Facebook, Google and Amazon,
social media use continues to be a daily habit with shrinking
gadgets now an integral part of our busy lives. We are thrown
between addiction anxiety and subliminal, obsessive use. Where
does art, culture and criticism venture when the digital vanishes
into the background? Geert Lovink strides into the frenzied social
media debate with Social Media Abyss - the fifth volume of his
ongoing investigation into critical internet culture. He examines
the symbiotic yet problematic relation between networks and
social movements, and further develops the notion of organized
networks. Lovink doesn't just submit to the empty soul of 24/7
communication but rather provides the reader with radical
alternatives. Selfie culture is one of many Lovink's topics, along
with the internet obsession of American writer Jonathan Franzen,
the internet in Uganda, the aesthetics of Anonymous and an
anatomy of the Bitcoin religion. Will monetization through
cybercurrencies and crowdfunding contribute to a redistribution
of wealth or further widen the gap between rich and poor? In this
age of the free, how a revenue model of the 99% be collectively
designed? Welcome back to the Social Question.
Bram Stoker's Notes for Dracula Mar 17 2021 Bram Stoker's
initial notes and outlines for his landmark horror novel Dracula
were auctioned at Sotheby's in London in 1913 and eventually
made their way to the Rosenbach Museum and Library in
Philadelphia, where they are housed today. Until now, few of the
124 pages have been transcribed or analyzed. This painstaking
work reproduces the handwritten notes both in facsimile and in
annotated transcription. It also includes Stoker's typewritten
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range from Stoker's thoughts on the novel's characters and
settings to a nine-page calendar of events that includes most of
the now-familiar story. Ample annotations guide readers through
the construction of the novel and the changes that were made to
its structure, plot, setting and characters. Nine appendices
provide insight into Stoker's personal life, his other works and his
early literary influences.
Biopolitical Screens Jul 29 2019 An investigation of the
aesthetics and politics of new visual media under twenty-firstcentury capitalism, from console games to virtual reality to video
installation art. In Biopolitical Screens, Pasi Väliaho charts and
conceptualizes the imagery that composes our affective and
conceptual reality under twenty-first-century capitalism. Väliaho
investigates the role screen media play in the networks that today
harness human minds and bodies—the ways that images
animated on console game platforms, virtual reality technologies,
and computer screens capture human potential by plugging it into
arrangements of finance, war, and the consumption of
entertainment. Drawing on current neuroscience and political and
economic thought, Väliaho argues that these images work to
shape the atomistic individuals who populate the neoliberal world
of accumulation and war. Väliaho bases his argument on a broad
notion of the image as something both visible and sayable,
detectable in various screen platforms but also in scientific
perception and theoretical ideas. After laying out the conceptual
foundations of the book, Väliaho offers focused and detailed
investigations of the current visual economy. He considers the
imagery of first-person shooter video games as tools of
“neuropower”; explores the design and construction of virtual
reality technologies to treat post-traumatic stress disorder in
veterans of Iraq and Afghanistan; and examines three instances of
video installation art that have the power to disrupt the dominant
regime of sensibility rather than reinforce it.
A Critical Look at Institutional Mission Aug 29 2019Downloaded
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explores the relevance of institutional mission to writing program
administration and writing center direction. It helps WPAs and
writing center directors understand the challenges and
opportunities mission can pose to their work. It also examines
ways WPAs and writing center directors can work with and
against mission statements and legacy practices to do their best
work.
Troubled Persons Industries Dec 14 2020 This book critiques the
use of psychiatric labelling and psychiatric narratives in everyday
areas of institutional and social life across the globe. It engages
an interpretive sociology, emphasising the medial and individual
everyday practices of medicalisation, and their role in
establishing and diffusing conceptions of mental (ab)normality.
The reconstruction of psychiatric narratives is currently taking
place in multiple contexts, many of which are no longer strictly
psychiatric. On the one hand, psychiatric narratives now pervade
contemporary public discourses and institutions though
advertising, news and internet sites. On the other hand,
professionals like social workers, teachers, counsellors, disability
advisors, lawyers, nurses and/or health insurance staff dealing
with psychiatric narratives are becoming servants of the
psychiatric discourse within “troubled person’s industries”.
Abstract academic categories get turned into concrete aggrieved
victims of these categorisations and academic formulas turned
into individual narratives. To receive support it seems, one must
be labelled. The practice-oriented micro-sociological field with
which this volume is concerned has only recently begun to
integrate itself into public and academic debates regarding
medicalisation and the social role of psychiatry. Discussions on
the evolution and expansion of official diagnoses within academia,
and society in general, frequently overlook the individualised
roles of psychiatric diagnoses and the experiences of those
involved and affected by these processes, an oversight which this
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Economy of Force Jan 15 2021 A provocative new history of
counterinsurgency with major implications for the history and
theory of war, but also the history of social, political and
international thought and social, political and international
studies more generally. This book will interest scholars and
advanced students in the humanities and social sciences.
The Handbook of Deviance Mar 05 2020 The Handbook of
Deviance is a definitive reference for professionals, researchers,
and students that provides a comprehensive and engaging
introduction to the sociology of deviance. Composed of over 30
essays written by an international array of scholars and
meticulously edited by one of the best known authorities on the
study of deviance Features chapters on cutting-edge topics, such
as terrorism and environmental degradation as forms of deviance
Each chapter includes a critical review of what is known about
the topic, the current status of the topic, and insights about the
future of the topic Covers recent theoretical innovations in the
field, including the distinction between positivist and
constructionist perspectives on deviance, and the incorporation of
physical appearance as a form of deviance
National Building Cost Manual 2013 Nov 05 2022 "Published
November 2012 for the year 2013"--Title page verso.
Anxiety, Modern Society, and the Critical Method Aug 22 2021 In
Anxiety, Modern Society, and the Critical Method Joel Michael
Crombez accounts for the production of anxiety in modern
societies and provides a method and theory for its diagnosis and
treatment.
Why Don't the Poor Rise Up? Aug 10 2020 "Each of these
essays is a sharpened weapon for the battles looming large on the
horizon." -George Ciccariello-Maher, author of Building the
Commune "Combining the most creative thought from the global
North and South, Why Don't the Poor Rise Up? promises to be an
indispensable resource for understanding why the new
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ranks of the most marginalized by capitalism and colonialism." Ajamu Baraka, editor of Black Agenda Report Even mainstream
media like the New York Times and The Economist have recently
posed the question: Why don't the poor rise up?, uneasily amazed
that capitalism hasn't met with greater resistance. In the context
of unparalleled global wealth disparity, ecological catastrophe,
and myriad forms of structural oppression, this vibrant collection
offers a reassessment of contemporary obstacles to mass
mobilization, as well as examples from around the world of poor
people overcoming those obstacles in inspiring and instructive
new ways. With contributions from Idle No More cofounder Alex
Wilson, noted Italian theorist Franco "Bifo" Berardi, and nineteen
other scholars and activists from around the world, Why Don't the
Poor Rise Up? presents a truly global range of perspectives that
explore the question of revolution, its objective and subjective
prerequisites, and its increasing likelihood in our time. Ajamu
Nangwaya, Ph.D., is an educator at Seneca College with over
twenty-five years of experience in community organizing and
advocacy. Michael Truscello, Ph.D., is an educator at Mount Royal
University and author of the forthcoming book- The Infrastructure
Society.
New Directions in Linguistic Geography Dec 02 2019 This
collection brings together contributions from a new wave of
research into language, space, and place, at the intersection of
various disciplines, from geography to sociolinguistics and
linguistic anthropology. The authors investigate the myriad ways
that people conceive of—and thereby describe—the world around
them, studying the impact these ideas have on their identities,
and highlighting the tension between conflicting ontologies of
space. It is a timely and invaluable new resource for researchers
and students in linguistics, geography, anthropology and
communication.
Balibar and the Citizen Subject Mar 29 2022 Explores the core of
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rethinking of the connections between subjection and subjectivity
by tracing the genealogies of these concepts in their discursive
history. The 12 essays provide an overview of Balibars work after
his collaboration with Althusser. They explain and expand his
framework; in particular, by restoring Arabic and Islamic thought
to the conversation on the citizen subject. The collection includes
two previously untranslated essays by Balibar himself on Carl
Schmitt and Thomas Hobbes. Key FeaturesThe first Englishlanguage edited collection to focus on BalibarPresents and
explains Balibars key contributions to political theory and the
history of political philosophyIncludes two essays by Balibar
himself on Carl Schmitt and Thomas Hobbes: 'Schmitts Hobbes,
Hobbess Schmitt' and 'The Mortal God and his Faithful Subjects:
Hobbes, Schmitt and the Antinomies of Secularism'Contributors
include Atienne Balibar, Nancy Armstrong, Giorgos Fourtounis,
Mohamed Moulfi
A Manual for Writers of Research Papers, Theses, and
Dissertations, Eighth Edition Feb 02 2020 A little more than
seventy-five years ago, Kate L. Turabian drafted a set of
guidelines to help students understand how to write, cite, and
formally submit research writing. Seven editions and more than
nine million copies later, the name Turabian has become
synonymous with best practices in research writing and style. Her
Manual for Writers continues to be the gold standard for
generations of college and graduate students in virtually all
academic disciplines. Now in its eighth edition, A Manual for
Writers of Research Papers, Theses, and Dissertations has been
fully revised to meet the needs of today’s writers and researchers.
The Manual retains its familiar three-part structure, beginning
with an overview of the steps in the research and writing process,
including formulating questions, reading critically, building
arguments, and revising drafts. Part II provides an overview of
citation practices with detailed information on the two main
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scholarly citation styles (notes-bibliography and author-date),
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array of source types with contemporary examples, and detailed
guidance on citing online resources. The final section treats all
matters of editorial style, with advice on punctuation,
capitalization, spelling, abbreviations, table formatting, and the
use of quotations. Style and citation recommendations have been
revised throughout to reflect the sixteenth edition of The Chicago
Manual of Style. With an appendix on paper format and
submission that has been vetted by dissertation officials from
across the country and a bibliography with the most up-to-date
listing of critical resources available, A Manual for Writers
remains the essential resource for students and their teachers.
The Spectacle of Disintegration Oct 04 2022 Following his
acclaimed history of the Situationist International up until the late
sixties, The Beach Beneath the Street, McKenzie Wark returns
with a companion volume which puts the late work of the
Situationists in a broader and deeper context, charting their
contemporary relevance and their deep critique of modernity.
Wark builds on their work to map the historical stages of the
society of the spectacle, from the diffuse to the integrated to what
he calls the disintegrating spectacle. The Spectacle of
Disintegration takes the reader through the critique of political
aesthetics of former Situationist T.J. Clark, the Fourierist utopia
of Raoul Vaneigem, René Vienet’s earthy situationist cinema,
Gianfranco Sangunetti’s pranking of the Italian ruling class, AliceBecker Ho’s account of the anonymous language of the Romany,
Guy Debord’s late films and his surprising work as a game
designer. At once an extraordinary counter history of radical
praxis and a call to arms in the age of financial crisis and the
resurgence of the streets, The Spectacle of Disintegration recalls
the hidden journeys taken in the attempt to leave the twentieth
century, and plots an exit from the twenty first. The dustjacket
unfolds to reveal a fold-out poster of the collaborative graphic
essay combining text selected by McKenzie Wark with
Downloaded from
composition and drawings by Kevin C. Pyle.
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Egalitarian Strangeness Nov 24 2021 The formulation
‘egalitarian strangeness’ is a direct borrowing from Courts
voyages au pays du peuple [Short Voyages to the Land of the
People] (1990), a collection of essays by the contemporary French
thinker Jacques Rancière. Perhaps best known for his theory of
radical equality as set out in Le Maître ignorant [The Ignorant
Schoolmaster] (1987), Rancière reflects on ways in which a
hierarchical social order based on inequality can come to be
unsettled. In the democracy of literature, for example, he argues
that words and sentences serve to capture any life and to make it
available to any reader. The present book explores embedded
forms of social and cultural ‘apportionment’ in a range of modern
and contemporary French texts (including prose fiction, socially
engaged commentary, and autobiography), while also identifying
scenes of class disturbance and egalitarian encounter. Part One
considers the ‘refrain of class’ audible in works by Claude Simon,
Charles Péguy, Marie Ndiaye, Thierry Beinstingel, and Gabriel
Gauny and examines how these authors’ practices of language
connect with that refrain. In Part Two, Hughes analyses forms of
domination and dressage with reference to Simone Weil’s
mid-1930s factory journal, Paul Nizan’s novel of class alienation
Antoine Bloyé from the same decade, and Pierre Michon’s Vies
minuscules [Small Lives] (1984) with its focus on obscure rural
lives. The reflection on how these narratives draw into contiguity
antagonistic identities is extended in Part Three, where individual
chapters on Proust and the contemporary authors François Bon
and Didier Eribon demonstrate ways in which enduring forms of
cultural distribution are both consolidated and contested.
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